Training Programme on “Implementation of ISO/IEC 17025:2017 and
Internal Auditing”

A four-day (January 30 - February 2, 2023) training program was organised by ICAR-
NRCG on “Implementation of ISO/IEC 17025:2017 and Internal Auditing.”". Training was
attended by the scientists and lab staffs from ICAR-NRCG and ICAR-DFR, Pune. A total of
23 employees participated. Mr. Suresh Kumar, an eminent expert, was the faculty. The
program also included a one-day training on Measurement of uncertainty and decision rule as
per requirements of ISO/IEC 17025:2017. All trainees successfully completed the course
and qualified as the Internal Auditor.
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